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Caerhun and Trefriw New  
Area School 

Site Update 
Demolition work on the old Ysgol Dolgarrog 
school has now been completed by K&C  
Construction, following their site occupation in  
November 2017. Following the demolition and 
general site clearance, the setting out and ground 
works have begun for the new Caerhun and  
Trefriw area school as well as the installation of 
the attenuation tank and the tanking of below 
ground walls. 

The new Headteacher of the school is continuing 
to work closely with Project Officers with  
reference to the design and educational  
requirements of the new school.  


